
 

                                           
   

 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

EARLY LEARNING CENTER NEWSLETTER                                                                                                                  April 29, 2022  

CALENDAR:  
May 2nd  – 6th  SAT testing 
May 2nd – 26th  KEEP testing 
May 2nd – 20th ELC Olympics Start 
May 6th   All library books are due   
May 9th – 13th  Core Knowledge Testing 
May 17th  Hogle Zoo Field Trip for AM, PM and Full Day ELC students 8:30 – 12:45 
May 27th  End of the Year Show What You Know Program at Draper 1 Gym    AM:  9:45 am    PM/FULL 1:15 pm  
May 27th Last Day of Kindergarten    

 

READ ALL ABOUT IT!  BUILDER OF THE YEAR ANNOUNCEMENT: 
 It would be an understatement to say we are proud of all our amazing kindergarten students.  Their behavior, desire to 

learn, and progress this year have been leaps and bounds. Hats off parents!  You are raising amazing children!   

All of our students strive to be builders, that’s why it was very difficult for our teachers to nominate just one to receive 

the Student Builder of the Year.   Congratulations to our Student Builder of the Year 2021-22:  AITANA BURGGARAAF 

  

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR APRIL BUILDER’S OF THE MONTH:  “I CAN USE KIND AND COURTEOUS WORDS” 

Ms. Buell’s AM Class:    SHAYLIE ADAMS  Ms. Buell’s PM Class:   REAGAN RASMUSSEN 

 

Ms. Saguilan’s Full Day Class: AVELYNN ROBINSON 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR READING UNIVERSITY WINNERS:   

Ms. Buell’s AM Class:   BECKETT STEPHENSON Ms. Buell’s PM Class:   ALEXIS DORRANCE 

  

Ms. Saguilan’s Full Day Class: SAI KRUTHI BHEEMA 

 

 

ELC PARENT SURVEY:  100% PARENT PARTICIPATION  

                                              DEADLINE TODAY, FRIDAY APRIL 29TH
 

            THANK YOU PARENTS for going through Qualtrics and completing your parent survey. For those parents that have not 
have the chance to do so, it’s not too late!!  You have until TODAY , Friday, April 29th to complete the parent survey.   Keep in 
mind this is a two part survey, a general survey and a survey for the teachers.  For those students whose parents complete the 
surveys, they will be invited to participate in a FREE DRESS DAY!! How fun for them!!   
          If you need your personal link to complete the survey, please feel free to contact me directly. We can provide that link for you.         

 

 

UNIFORMS FOR 5TH TERM: 

 For 5th term Khaki uniform style shorts can be worn.  The shorts must reach the knee when standing. If pants/shorts are 

worn, white shirt should be worn with either a navy vest or a navy cardigan.  Winter boots should not be worn in the spring.   

 

 

APA ANNUAL DISTRICT SUPER HERO FUN RUN: 
SILENT AUCTION: WE NEED YOUR DONATIONS BY THIS WEDNESDAY( 5/4)!   

Please help us fundraise by donating to our silent auction!  We will happily accept any product or service from your business, or other 

items such as gift baskets, movie tickets, gift cards, experiences, etc. For more information, visit: SILENT DONATION FORM 

 

ONLINE T-SHIRT REGISTRATION CLOSED: We will be selling t-shirts first come/first serve at your campus Wednesday (5/4) 

morning.  (limited sizing and qty available) 

 

RACE INFORMATION: (Saturday, May 7 @10am) at Oquirrh Lake Running Trail (10491 Lake Ave, South Jordan UT). Join us for a 

1k or 5K race, food trucks, silent auction, and Fm100.3 with Rusty Keys! Parking information will be available in your t-shirt swag bag. 

 

GOAL: Our District Annual Fun Run Goal is to raise $40,000!  Please help our district raise funds for our Teaching In Excellence Fund 

to help us attain and keep our amazing APA TEACHERS! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZjW0XVkTVDhLdHsoIzndp8nh5wnoXQ9aD6ycET4fbig/edit?usp=sharing
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INCENTIVES: Your student can still fundraise and earn EXCITING INCENTIVES at the ELC.  Deadline today.   

 

    GOAL FOR THE ELC:   RAISE $600.00  

 
 

The registration window for our Fun Run Race is closed and today, April 29th is the last day to bring in money that will go 

towards our campus goal of $600.  Our students are excited not only for their individual incentive but if we meet our campus goal 

of $600, all of our students will participate in our SIRENS, SPLASH & SOAK. We will have some of our own “Hero’s”, 

Draper Fire Department, come to the ELC with their fire truck for a presentation in May.   Here are the individual student 

incentives. When your students brings in money to the ELC main office or online, they will be awarded these incentives: 

o $5.00   Crazy sock day      Monday, May 16th   

o $10.00   Race T-shirt day     Friday, May 6th  (wear this day) 

o $20.00   Bring your favorite stuffed animal to school  Friday, May 20th   

o $30.00   Wear your favorite super hero t-shirt     Wednesday, May 18th    

o $50.00   10 Min extra recess     Thursday, May 19th      

o $125.00   Free T-shirt from the Spirit wear & Free Dress Day   Thursday, May 19th  

o $500.00   Sit at teachers desk all day & have lunch w/ teacher   Wednesday, May 18th  

▪  Lunch will be provided for student  

  

ELC FIELD TRIP TO HOGLE ZOO:  All AM, Full, and PM students      

Date:         Tuesday May 17th , 2022 

Where:        Hogle Zoo 

Time:        Buses board 8:45.  Arrive back to the ELC at 12:45.  School will be dismissed at 1:00 pm this day. 

Lunch:        Students bring their own lunch in a paper bag with their name written on it.  Water will be provided. 

Parents:        Permission slips will be sent home and will need to be turned into teacher by May 10th 

Volunteers: Teachers will be sending out a sign up for parents that would like to volunteer. 
  

  

 

END OF THE YEAR SHOW WHAT YOU KNOW PROGRAM 
FRIDAY, MAY 27TH , 2022 

AM STUDENTS PERFORM:  9:45    FULL DAY and PM STUDENTS PERFORM: 1:15 
TO BE HELD IN THE GYM @ DRAPER 1 CAMPUS  

We are excited to perform for our parents, songs, poems, and facts that we have been learning all year. Family and friends are 
invited to attend.    Students will be going home with parents after the program. 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN CORNER: 

  Student changing from PM to AM K and having to get up early… “Now I know! I feel my older brother’s pain.” 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

Carlene Dastrup 

Director – Early Learning Center 

American Preparatory Academy    

 

https://www.americanprepfoundation.org/fun-run-pledge/

